

Scout Pack 269 FAQ

Scout Pack 269 is accepting new scouts!

Join our first meeting on August 30 at 6:30-8 pm at Parkmont Elementary School to learn more You can contact us at pack269info@gmail.com or find out more about our Pack activities at https://pack269.org/ or using the QR code below



What yearly activities does Pack 269 do?

We have several activities that help our scouts grow as good citizens while having fun and enjoying the outdoors. Typical activities are:

- Fun activities:
 - Christmas party
 - Pinewood Derby
 - Halloween haunted house
- Community and teamwork-building activities:
 - o Popcorn sale at local storefronts in October
 - o Scouting for Food (helping with charitable food collection) in November
 - Service day project (e.g. help clean school grounds, etc.) in Spring
 - Visit local police and fire station to learn about community service men and women - throughout the year
- Outdoor and camping activities:
 - Visit local nature centers



- Monthly hikes
- Overnight camping for all scouts and their families Graduation Camp

How do periodic meetings work?

We meet 3 times per month, typically the first 3 Wednesdays of each month. The meetings take place in the MUR room at Parkmont Elementary School from 7 pm to 8 pm.

One of these meetings is for activities that involve the whole Pack, while the other two scouts are divided by Dens, and each Den has its own plan of activities.

Are families welcome to activities and meetings?

A parent/adult is required to accompany the scout for all meetings and activities.

How is Pack 269 organized?

The scouts are divided by age/school grade into separate Dens. Each Den has a leader and a schedule of yearly activities they complete within a year.

Are Pack leaders volunteers or paid staff?

All Pack leaders and other adults that contribute to managing the Pack are volunteers.